## Vancouver DPAC

## Chair

\_\_\_

**Shaun Kalley** 

chair@vancouverdpac.org

For Immediate Release 22 October 2018

The Vancouver School District Parent Advisory Council (Vancouver DPAC) would like to extend our sincere congratulations to the nine newly-elected school board trustees. We admire your dedication to public service and look forward to working with you on the board as it continues its work on behalf of the students and families of the school district.

We would also like to recognize the other candidates who contributed to the conversation around public education in Vancouver throughout the election cycle, especially those who attended our forum earlier this month. We hope you continue your advocacy, and perhaps we will see some of you in the next election.

All trustees are able and welcome to attend DPAC meetings and we invite each of you to use this opportunity to meet and interact with many of the engaged parents and guardians in the school district once you are sworn in.

Sincerely,

**Shaun Kalley** 

Chair, Vancouver DPAC